St. Mary's C of E Primary School



'With God All Things Are Possible.' Matthew 19:26



9th May 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

KS1 visit to Coombe Abbey - Monday 24th June 2024

We have organised a visit to Coombe Abbey for KS1 children on Monday 24th June 2024. During our visit, we will be taking part in a Wild About Maths workshop. The children will take part in maths activities with a theme of nature, including measurement, compass points, position and direction, shapes and patterns. We will then have a picnic in the park and enjoy some time on the playground.

All children will need a packed lunch. As children in KS1 are entitled to receive universal free school meals, your child can be provided with a free packed lunch. However, they will still need to bring a drink of water or squash. If you choose to provide your child's packed lunch, please make sure it is in a disposable bag.

The cost of the trip is £11.00 per child which we have already subsidised. This includes the entrance fee and coach hire. Payment is to be made via ParentPay by Monday 10th June.

Your child will also require the following: -

- > School uniform to be worn along with sensible footwear such as trainers.
- A sun hat and sun cream applied at home (if hot weather)
- A waterproof coat (if wet weather).

The group will be leaving school at 9.10am so children will need to arrive in school for 8.45am prompt - please ensure your child is on time as we will not be able to keep the coach waiting. We anticipate being back to school for 3pm.

Yours sincerely

%-

Mrs Mosedale Year 1 and 2 Phase Leader

KS1 visit to Coombe Abbey — Monday 24th June 2024

Child's Name	Class
I would like my child to take part in the visit to Coombe Abbey, and I have made a payment of £11.00 via ParentPay.	
My child will be bringing their own packed lunch.	(To be in a disposable bag)
My child would like a school provided lunch.	
Signature of person with legal responsibility for the child	
Print Name	

Headteacher: Mrs R Ayres

St. Mary's C of E Primary School, Station Road, Hinckley, Leicestershire LE10 1AW Tel: (01455) 637477 office@stmarys.leics.sch.uk









